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Points Discussed in Industrial Advisory Board (IAB) Meeting held on 20" September 2017,
in Mechanical Engineering Department:

Head of the Mechanical department has discussed the structure for the B-Tech students.
Following are the point discussed after HOD’s presentation:

1) Internship experience can be properly utilized by ‘semester internships’.

2) Tie ups with Industries and having labs sponsored by them will be of advantage for the
department. This also gives a sense of responsibility for the institutes to carry out active
technical / research work.

3) Industries can be approached even for running regular courses by the industry experts.
This can be at the institute of even at the industry site.

4) Organizing students conference to publish their work carried out during internship or
during the semester project will enhance ability and technical writing skills of students.



